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SWISS RETURNS TO CHANGI AIRPORT 

 
 

 

Swiss International Air Lines (SWISS), the national carrier of Switzerland, has announced that 

it will return to Singapore Changi Airport with the introduction of a daily non-stop service 

between Zurich and Singapore starting from May 2013. 

 

With the commencement of SWISS’s Singapore-Zurich service, Singapore will be linked to 

more than 50 cities in Europe. The new service adds an additional 1,500 weekly one-way 

seats, boosting capacity on the route by 54%. It will also provide more options for travellers 

from Singapore heading for Switzerland and Europe, and allow passengers from Switzerland 

to tap on Changi’s connectivity to Southeast Asia and the Southwest Pacific. 

 

SWISS will operate the new Singapore-Zurich service with A340-300 aircrafts in a 3-class 

configuration. 


